
 

 

 REGULAR ARKANSAS 

MISSIONARY BAPTIST CONVENTION, INC. 

CREDENTIALS & ELECTION COMMITTEE 
 

63 Phillips 364 RD 
Poplar Grove, AR 72374 

 

 

Greetings fellow Constituents of the Regular Arkansas Baptist Convention, Inc.,  7/3/20 

 

You are receiving this letter as notification of the extension of the declaration period for those 

interested in seeking the presidency of the Regular Arkansas Baptist Convention, Inc. This has 

been a RABC Presidential election year like no other due to COVID-19 restrictions which 

prohibited any and all convention related meetings and sessions since February. Your health and 

wellbeing are paramount to our President, Dr. Mackey and the RABC Staff. 

 

It is also extremely important to Dr. Mackey and this committee that no undo restrictions 

prohibit any interested, qualified person from pursuing the candidacy during this time. Therefore, 

the deadline to declare candidacy has been extended to August 8, 2020. 

 

One of the criteria for eligibility to declare candidacy is that the church of which the potential 

candidate is a member, must be and have been in good financial standing with the convention for 

the previous two years.  

 

Please see the enclosed updated 2020 Presidential pre-election facts flyer for a comprehensive 

list of criteria each candidate must meet, as well as other pertinent electoral information 

concerning your church and district association. 
 

Your Faithful Servants in Christ, 

The RABC Credentials & Election Committee 

 

Rev. Jerome Turner- Chairman 

Sis. Antinet Mack- Secretary 

Rev. Leroy Williams         

Sis. Berthenia Gill                  

Bro. Arnell Washington 

 


